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A*Star's Patrick Tan gets Chen Award from HUGO
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Singapore: Dr Patrick Tan from A*STAR's Genome Institute of Singapore (GIS) has received 2013 Chen New Investigator
Award from the international Human Genome Organisation (HUGO). This award is given to scientists who have made
significant contributions to their respective fields of human genetic and genomic research during their early career years,
normally within 15 years from receiving their highest earned degree.

In awarding the prize, the Award Review Committee which comprises an international make-up of acclaimed scientists from
countries including Canada, India, Japan, Switzerland and the USA commended Dr Tan for his outstanding education
background and excellent publication record. They recognized his significant contributions through his research on genomic
profiles of Asian cancers. The committee also praised him on his longstanding body of work in cancer genomics, with a
particular focus on gastric cancer, and commented that his momentum appeared to be on an impressive upward trajectory.

The award will be presented at the annual meeting of HUGO, which runs from 13th through 18th April 2013 at the MarinaBay
Sands Singapore. In addition to the New Investigator Award, the Chen Award for Distinguished Academic Achievement in
Human Genetic and Genomic Research will also be presented at the meeting.

A graduate of Harvard University and Stanford University School of Medicine, Dr Tan's research laboratory focuses on
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developing genomic approaches to unlock the molecular and clinical diversity of gastric cancer. Much of his work is
concerned with developing methods to differentiate and group gastric cancer patients based on their molecular profiles, and
identifying the genes required for cancer to develop in each of these groups so that therapeutic treatments can be tailor-made
for each specific group.

Dr Tan said, "I am deeply humbled and grateful to receive the Chen Award. This honour would not have been possible
without the tireless support of my research team and our many collaborators throughout Singapore. We will redouble our
efforts to translate our discoveries into applications that significantly improve health outcomes for patients in Singapore and
the region.”



